Parks & Recreation
9/14/22
Town Board Meeting

RECREATION

Fall Soccer began last week. We have 142 participants.

We are hosting some modified school games at our facility.

Our fall football programs have had three games now, we have won 2/3 games.
Our fall cheerleading has one of our largest groups yet with 32 participants.

Fall Horse riding camps begin next month. Both sessions filled within the week.

PARKS

We have stopped charging at the park during the week, we will continue to charge on the
weekends through September.

Camping will close Columbus Day weekend; we had another great season.

Watch Fire took place last week, Friday 9/16.

Suicide prevention walk took place Saturday 9/10; we had a great turnout.

We had a meeting Thursday 9/15 to discuss our annual trunk or treat event at the park.



